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Super Bowl Raffle Kick-Off 
By Sandra Le ‘21 

Once again, we’re kicking off the National Football League season with the annual 
Super Bowl Raffle to benefit charities and organizations in the San Joaquin 

County, such as the Alpha Psi Foundation! 

Thanks to the generous donation of the Alex Spanos family, the winning ticket 
holder will be receiving the grand prize of two Super bowl tickets and $2,000 for 
travel and spending. This season’s 52nd Super Bowl is set to be played February 4, 

2018 in Minneapolis, Minnesota. Other raffle prizes include cash, tickets to 
sporting events, electronics, and more. 

Proceeds from ticket sales benefit scholarships and funding for national events. 
Raffle tickets cost $100 per ticket and the drawing date is December 14, 2018. 

Help support the future leaders in Alpha Psi and get a chance at winning amazing 
prizes! 

You can purchase tickets from any Foundation board members, liaisons, or active 
Alpha Psi Brother. You can also conveniently print the form and view more 

information on our raffle website here!

Visit our website: 
www.alphapsifoundation.com/

donations/ 

Recurring donations and 
payments plans available!

Donations 
Thermometer 

Every pledge 
helps the 

Foundation fund 
scholarships for 

pharmacy 
students!

www.facebook.com/
AlphaPsiFoundationESL

Donate while shopping (at 
no extra cost to you)! 

Amazon will donate 0.5% of 
eligible purchases to the 
APES&L Foundation! 

smile.amazon.com 

Select the “Alpha Psi 
Scholarship and Leadership 

Foundation”

Do you have an idea for 
the newsletter? Contact 

us! 
Tina Le (editor): 

vyvytina@gmail.com 
Lanni Lam: 

lam.lanni96@gmail.com 
Sandra Le: 

sandraxle06@gmail.com

October 20th-22nd, 2017 
University of the Pacific 
Homecoming Weekend 

October 21st, 2017 
Alpha Psi Homecoming Dinner 

February 3rd, 2018 
Annual Board Meeting and Alpha Psi Rush Dinner

http://alphapsifoundation.net/superbowl-raffle-2017/
http://alphapsifoundation.net/superbowl-raffle-2017/


The recipient of the MAX 
scholarship was Brother 

Gabby Reyes. This award is 
presented to a senior who 

shows excellent involvement 
in the fraternity and the 

community. Gabby was the 
president of CSHP during her 

second year of pharmacy 
school, and a part of the 

Medicare Part D Donations 
and Design Committee. On 
top of her school obligations 
she also served as the Public 
Relations Chair and Worthy 

Keeper of Records and Seals. 
Her service and dedication to 

both academics and the 
fraternity has shown her to 

be an excellent candidate for 
this award.

The recipient of the Ivan W. 
Rowland Memorial 
Outstanding Senior 

Scholarship was Brother 
Michelle Ito. This award is 
presented to a Brother for 
outstanding service to the 

chapter during the tenure of 
their membership. Michelle 
has served on four positions 
on the Alpha Psi executive 
board, including the Worthy 

Assistant Prelate, 
Philanthropy Chair, Worthy 
Correspondent, and Worthy 

Vice Counselor. The 
dedication she has put 
forward towards the 

fraternity is unmatched, and 
her passion is a trait all 

Brothers desire to obtain.

The recipient of the Rick 
Friedmann Memorial 
Senior Achievement 

Scholarship this year was 
Brother Claire Kim. Claire 

has not only showcased 
her high scholastic 

abilities, but also her 
involvement within the 

school of pharmacy such 
as Vice President of 

Professional Affairs for 
APhA-ASP, Project 

Manager for Operation 
Immunization, and Co-
Director for the Gleason 
Project. The Foundation 
looks forward to seeing 

what Brother Claire Kim 
will do in the field of 

pharmacy.

The recipient of the Helen 
Rowland/Phi Delta Chi 
Memorial Scholarship 

this year is Brother Cory 
Ng. This award is 

presented to a senior 
demonstrating 

extraordinary service to 
and unique leadership 
within the School of 

Pharmacy. The unique 
aspect of this scholarship 

is that it is open to the 
entire School of 

Pharmacy. Cory served as 
co-chair for Operation 

Immunization and on the 
NCCCP Board. The 

Foundation can’t wait to 
see where Cory goes from 

here.

Highlights: 
Senior Scholarships 

By Lanni Lam ’20 

This past spring, the Alpha Psi Foundation was proud to present four scholarship awards to four outstanding 
seniors. Each one of these Brothers has made invaluable contributions to the field of pharmacy and fraternity 
during their time as an active member, and are deserving of this recognition. We would like to congratulate 

these seniors for their accomplishments, and wish them continued success in the profession!


